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BOWLING

Sun | March 30

1-3 PM
at Shrewsbury Lanes

On Sunday, March 30, the first NextGen Sunday of 2025, everyone is invited to
go bowling together at Shrewsbury Lanes from 1:00-3:00 pm. This is a great
activity for all ages to enjoy. Cost is $10 per person, up to $40 per family
group. Plan to come join in the fun! Click the picture above to sign up!




The Warnings of Jesus

As the final days of Jesus’ earthly ministry drew near and His
rejection was at hand, He continued to warn all who would
listen to turn from sin and trust in Him. Failing to believe in Jesus
and to love God and live accordingly has consequences.

We have a break from the Milestone for a few months and will go back to the Lord’s
Prayer in the Early Spring.

We have a break from the Milestone for a few months and will start learning the
Books of the New Testaments in the Early Spring.
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